
Hello  
I own a rental in Clackamas County and value my role in providing good stable comfortable housing for 
my tenants.  I strongly oppose the unjust limitations of hb2004-a and I urge you to oppose it in the 
upcoming vote.  
Thank You. 
Sarah K Small 
9260 SW 12th Drive 
Portland Or. 97219 
 


